
 
 

Here is the latest news from your Niverville Parent Advisory Council. 
 

Email us: 
nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com 

Parent Involvement Form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1sbqmpnDXUM8jk9IKjDxPbW5
BEwQZlZE7h5ph91ChG80/edit 

NMS PAC UPDATE​ ​@ Nov 4, 2019 

Be the Magic Want to write a cheque /e-transfer to help?  Want to bring ​your​ skills to the table?  
A range of time, donations, events, and even work from home to help out! 
Email us at the address above ​or​ fill out your volunteer forms at the school office, and the 
parent involvement form (link above) to donate time or funds. 

Did You Know? Announcements ​- Did you know the daily announcements are posted online?  Save it or 
create a shortcut on your phone!  Check here: 
https://nms.hsd.ca/students/daily-announcements/  

Meetings - 6pm 
(@ Learning Commons) 

Meetings:​  Nov 4 & Dec 2 
 
PAC Grade Rep - Be a parent voice for your grade!  
Meet with PAC once a month for 1 hr.  ​https://nms.hsd.ca/parents/pac/​ for dates. 
 
PAC Chair will be needed for 2020​ - ​NMS is in need of a PAC Chair successor.​ Not 
sure of the commitment?   
Join a well established PAC to keep program and green space improvements in motion 
for our kids.  Without a Chair - the PAC could ​dissolve​.  That means no playground 
enhancements or  programs that support the students. 

Staff Appreciation Staff Appreciation​ - Parents can help us recognize our Staff on ​December 5​.  We know 
family schedules are busy, so we’ve made this year’s appreciation donation super easy, 
inexpensive, less travel and coordination for everyone involved! 
 
Donate $3.50​ towards a ​catered dinner on parent-teacher night;​ our ​staff​ can enjoy a 
pizza, chicken and salad feast before they spend time with NMS families. Simply 
e-transfer your donation to ​nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com​ by Nov 30. 
 
Our ​bus drivers​ will see their Dec 5 morning appreciation at drop off. "Common Ground" 
(a local group who connect, encourage and inspire families who are supporting those 
who live with disabilities) will be spoiling our ​Support Staff​ over the lunch hour.   We have 
everyone covered this year!  Help us make it an all around success! 

Raffle  
Spirits of the Season 

100 books to go with a goal of $10K!  Sell until Nov 30.   ​Draw Dec 10, 2019 
Please Sell or Buy! 

● 20 Parents per grade were needed to sell one booklet of 25 tickets (=$50).  ​We 
still need 10 parents from every grade.  That’s 3 parents per class per 
grade! 

 
Help us Sell @ next community event: 

● NHS (1 or 2 hr shifts are available) 
○ Nov 8 - 5pm-7pm 
○ Nov 9 - 10am-4pm 
○ Nov 14 - 5pm-7pm 

● Whitetail Meadow Market - Dec 1 
○ 2 hr shifts - 10am - 4pm 

● NMS (½ hr shifts) - Dec 5 - 4:30-6:00pm  
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Donate: 
● a bottle or monetary donation for prizes; help us achieve the most profit potential.  
● 14 bottles of spirits still needed (Rye, Rum, Vodka, & Gin)  
● 45 bottles of wine still needed ( 21 red 24 white) 

 
Sold Tickets / $$ 

● All monies and ticket stubs in an envelope ​(attn PAC)​ and drop to Alanna at 
NMS by Nov 30. 

● $$ - we accept cash, cheque payable to NMS PAC, or e-transfer to 
nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com 

Bingo - Fall 2019 Bingo​ - Thank You for another successful night! We appreciate your support in raising 
~$1000 for NMS & NHS. 

● 134 players 
● 5 generous sponsors  
● 15 amazing donors, and 
● 20+ volunteers made this event fun for the whole family.  

Active Learning and 
Green Space 
Committee (ALAGS) 

Want to see improvements to our outdoor active play space?  
Interested in design, estimate research, grant research, grant writing? 
Work from home with digital volunteer time? 
Work with the school to plan our green space improvements?  
One person cannot do it all!  ​Join this invaluable Committee today! 

 
Thanks for taking the time to read this update. Please contact us any time! 
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